
From: Adam Harrison 

Sent: 30 June 2021 21:30 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Fwd: Planning alerts – London Borough of Camden 

  

Hi Tony 

  

I’d like to object to all of these on the grounds of street clutter and visual impact please. 

  

I also believe there are some similar applications in other wards that have come in. Is that 

right? 

  

Thanks! 

  

Adam 

  

Adam Harrison 

Cabinet member for a sustainable Camden 

Bloomsbury ward 

London borough of Camden 
 


